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The STRIVE Research Programme Consortium (RPC) Working Group on Transactional Sex and
HIV (TS-WG) would like to express its support of the recommendations shared by Tisha Wheeler
of USAID concerning the importance of distinguishing sex work from informal transactional sex
(TS).  We strongly agree with the importance of making such a distinction, both on
epidemiological and intervention related grounds.  We have generated a separate message
detailing our recommendations concerning transactional sex in particular entitled "Capturing
Transactional Sex."  
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